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Food Shippers of America Becomes 2023 ALAN Sustainer 

 

Lakeland, FL. – The American Logistics Aid Network announced today that Food Shippers of America 

has become a 2023 ALAN Sustainer. 

 

“Contributions of this size are game changers for ALAN because they ensure we can continue to provide 

critical relief to disaster survivors for many months and years after a disaster occurs,” said ALAN 

Executive Director Kathy Fulton. “Disaster recovery is a long process, and it’s uplifting to see that the 

logistics and supply chain industry is committed to helping communities rebuild. We’re especially 

grateful to FSA because it has provided ALAN with this financial support for many years.” 

 

FSA’s contribution will help ALAN grow its operational capacity and contribute greatly to ALAN’s 

humanitarian relief efforts. 

 

“Food Shippers of America is pleased to continue its support of ALAN and the relief efforts that ALAN 

orchestrates and provides to those in need when emergency and disaster situations occur. We have 

routinely featured a Disaster Recovery session at our annual conference and look forward to a long-term 

relationship with ALAN,” said Food Shippers Executive Director Paul Newbourne.  

  

### 

  

About Food Shippers: Food Shippers of America (FSA) is an industry non-profit association that brings 

together a community of supply chain, transportation and logistics professionals with common interests, 

industry challenges and opportunities. Founded in 1955, FSA provides education, peer networking, and 

resources that bring supply chain efficiencies, best practices, and professional development to its 

members. FSA also awards annual scholarships to family members as part of their educational efforts.  

 

 About ALAN: Founded in 2005, ALAN provides donated logistics assistance to disaster relief 

organizations before, during and after catastrophic events. It is aided in these efforts by financial 

supporters, volunteers and in-kind donors. In 2022 it coordinated compassionate supply chain services for 

disasters such as Hurricane Ian, Hurricane Fiona, the attacks on Ukraine, the flooding in Eastern 

Kentucky, and the COVID-19 pandemic. To learn more, visit http://www.alanaid.org 
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